October 6, 2014 Board Meeting  Sleep Inn

Three board members were absent from the meeting (excused absences), and one guest was in attendance.  The meeting was called to order at 7:12 pm.
Minutes from the September 29, 2013 meeting were approved.  Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the new logo for the Hall of Fame.
Proofs for the Championship t-shirts were reviewed and changes suggested.
Discussion held on the banquet and the Silent and Live auction.
Discussion held on the paving being done at the ND State Fair.  Discussion held on where the scale could be located.
Discussion held on fall and winter projects to be done at the track.
Approval given for two membership applications.
Approval given for a fuel tank to be purchased for the track.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at 8:49 pm.  Next meeting will be October 13, 2014.  
